
From: Sharlene Liu  
Date: Sat, Sep 11, 2021 at 9:51 PM 
Subject: In support of keeping CD 17 intact 
To: <votersfirstact@crc.ca.gov> 

Dear California Citizens Redistricting Commissioners, 
  

My name is Sharlene Liu and I am a resident of Sunnyvale. I am 
supporting Sunnyvale to remain in Congressional District 17. Further, I 
would like to keep Sunnyvale with its current CD17 buddies: Cupertino, 
Santa Clara, Milpitas and large portions of Fremont. My main reason is 
that it's important to keep common interests together and not break them 
up or have them join other communities that they don't have much in 
common with. The current CD17 is majority Asian, large immigrant 
population, high tech focused, with similar education and income levels. 
If you break up CD17, those core characteristics would be diluted and 
then we would not be represented well in Congress.   
 

Sincerely, 
Sharlene Liu 
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